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Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

The Honorable A. J. Eggenberger 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004-2901 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

On June 29, 2007, I informed you of a 45 day delay in providing you with the Savannah 
River Site Life-cycle Liquid Waste Disposition System Plan (System Plan). This letter is 
to advise you of our anticipated delivery schedule for the System Plan. 

The litigation discussed in my letter of June 29, 2007, was resolved on August 7, 2007. 
The Savannah River Site is now able to revise and finalize the System Plan. I anticipate 
having the Plan to the Board by October I, 2007. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (202) 586-0738 or Mr. Dae Y. Chung, 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Safety Management and Operations at (202) 586-5151. 

Sincerely, 

/ 

Chief Operating Officer for 
Environmental Management 

cc: Mark Whitaker, HS-I. I 
J. Allison, SR 
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